
From:
To:
Subject: Technology Preventing Suicide query
Date: 30 May 2019 14:57:16
Attachments:

Good Afternoon 
I am leading the activities around the Technology Preventing Suicide project at TfL. We are keen
 to invite you undertake an hour long 1-2-1 sessions to further explore your comments and
 responses. However in the MSQ you indicated that you would not like to be contacted for such
 purposes, I just wanted to reach out to clarify if indeed this is the case,
Feel free to email me back with a response
Thanks

, Transport Innovation Directorate
11th Floor (11R2), Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, SE1 8NJ




